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The entirety of the Policy and Quality Subcommittee was used to review and offer feedback on 

the Advocacy in Action training. Teresa Tomashot, Training Unit Manager, facilitated review of 

the training. This is an eLearning training that included a lot of self-advocate participation and 

video creation used in the development of the training. There was a feedback form provided to 

meeting participants to track recommendations. Attendees will provide final feedback by 

4/20/21. 

 

The draft training is located at this test site:   https://www.cdd.unm.edu/other-disability-

programs/disability-health-policy/ddsd-courses/advocacy-in-action.html  
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